Flagstaff Road upgrade project

Your feedback is important

We welcome your feedback on the Flagstaff Road upgrade project. Please take a few minutes to complete\
this feedback form and leave it with project staff, or post it to DPTI, Reply Paid 1533, ADELAIDE SA 5001 (no
stamp required). Alternatively you may wish to provide feedback via the online survey at
yoursay.sa.gov.au/flagstaffroad.

phone:. Contact preference: O Phone [ Email

Would you like to be added to the mailing list? [0 Yes (you must provide an email address above) [ No

In accordance with the South Australian Government’s privacy guidelines, any information supplied as part of the project will solely be used for the purposes of the Flagstaff Road upgrade

project. It will only be accessible to the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure project team members.

Which best describes you:

O Local resident [ Local business [0 Local property owner [0 Public transport user [0 Cyclist
O Pedestrian [ Local community/environmental/resident group member [ Private vehicle commuter/road user

O Other

What is your key area of interest?

O Construction impacts [0 Environment [ Traffic Management O Parking
[0 Pedestrian access [ Culture/Heritage [ Other
Comments:

\_

Call: 1300 794 880

Email: dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au J Government of South Australia

facebook.com/DPTISA or twitter.com/DPTI_SA ex’s Department of Planning,
Transport and Infrastructure

#14825400




\ Thank you!

Call: 1300 794 880

Email: dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au Government of South Australia

L& 1 :
facebook.com/DPTISA or twitter.com/DPTI_SA Department of Planning,
Transport and Infrastructure

#14825400




